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21st March 2024 
 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 
 

As we get closer to the end of their time at John Clifford School, we are offering you the 
opportunity to purchase a ‘leavers style’ hooded top for Year 6, as a memento of their time 
here.  

 
The products will be made by TGR embroidery and delivered to school if you order by Monday 

15th April. 
 

The details are as follows: 

 

Colour  

Jet Black - white writing 
Charcoal Grey – white writing 

Candyfloss Pink – white writing 
Plum – white writing 
Heather Grey – black writing 

Royal Blue – white writing 
Bottle Green – white writing 

Fire Red – white writing 
  

Style  
Unisex pull-on hooded sweatshirt with open pocket to front 
  

Detail   
Front: John Clifford 2024 Bee logo on left breast  

 
Back: An oversized 24 filled with the forenames of the leavers (initial & surname for 

any duplicate forenames). 
  

Cost & 
size 

 
Child sizes: £16 Age 9-11 (32”) or 12-13 (34”)  
                   Note – child sizes do not include toggles. 

 
Adult sizes: £20.50 Adult extra small (34”), Adult small (36”), Adult medium 

(40”), Adult large (44”), Adult extra-large (48”) 
 
Orders received after 15th April incur an additional £1.50 charge 
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Image from 2023 for reference 

 

 

 

 

Jet Black     Charcoal    Candyfloss      Plum       Heather       Royal    Bottle       Fire Red                           
      Grey      Pink                                           Blue          Green 

 

 
To Order 

 
Please pay when you order from TGR, else the request will be rejected.  Unfortunately, TGR 
cannot remove the ‘pay on collection’ option from their website for this item only.  As the 
hoodies are due to be delivered in bulk to school to be distributed, they require all orders to be 

paid for at the time of the request. 
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Order steps: 
 

• Select the size and colour required, then click Add to basket. 

• Click View basket. 
• On the Your Basket page – check your selection then Click Proceed to Checkout 

• Select billing address. Click Proceed. 
• Enter your child’s name in the Extra order information box. 

• Payment Method – please choose Card Payment and Click Proceed 
 

 
• Enter your card details to pay. 

 

 
Please order by Monday 15th April, for the orders to be collated and delivered to School in 

early May using https://www.tgr-embroidery.co.uk/john-clifford-school/jc-leaver-hoodie  
 
Any orders received after this date will incur an additional £1.50 charge and will need to be 

collected direct from TGR in Attenborough and will only be available to order until 30th June 
2024. 

 
Once received, children will be allowed to wear these hooded tops to school instead of their JC 
sweatshirt if desired. 

 
If you have any further queries, please contact the School Office.  

 
Kind regards 
 

 
 

Miss Sara Simpson 
School Administrator 
 
 

mailto:office@johnclifford.school
https://www.tgr-embroidery.co.uk/john-clifford-school/jc-leaver-hoodie

